

Image 1: This aerial view shows the whole Village Green It is approximately 52,000 square feet in size, a small portion of which is on Library land. The Library campus is in the upper right-hand corner of the image. The footprint of our proposed addition is shown as a dark gray rectangle and extends across the sidewalk. A portion of the sidewalk will be reconfigured and replaced with ADA-compliant materials. See Image 3 for more detail.



Image 2: This photograph was taken from the edge of the Village Green adjacent to Meadow Rd. (Route 121). It shows how the front of the Library is nestled in back of the Green's large maple trees. The proposed addition is depicted as a semi transparent overlay. The prominent red door in the middle of the photo is our front entrance, but our main entrance, used by an estimated 90% of our visitors, faces the Town Parking Lot behind the Library.



Image 3: This drawing depicts the proposed addition from the southeast. A semienclosed space is created by the addition, with two sides of the space being defined by the exterior walls of the addition and the existing Children's area. Also shown is a possible placement of the sidewalk in that area, with plantings and picnic tables further defining the area as an inviting space. We expect to get further feedback from the public and town officials before finalizing our landscaping plans.



Image 4: This image looks at the addition from the northeast. It shows how the sidewalk might be reconfigured, together with a few amenities. It is not meant to depict a final plan, as we want to get further feedback beforehand.